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fairly well. a Confrence will be called on the 16th of April, as near as I can say, the 
object is to call a Delagate of all association of Victoria, to arrange a public meeting 
to be held in the town hall later, for those intrested in our Natives, especially. Many 
people here in Melbourne who are working earnestly for the Betterment of our people. 
I am Very sorry to hear of Mr Nobles illness. I hope he will get better again. You will 
please find inclose a copy of our Constitution that we have drawn up last month. I 
have sent a copy to each state and still Disributing the Copys to all parts of Australia 
also to London, and if you think it advisable to send Copy to some of the prominant 
men of Queensland it would help our efforts. 
 
Hoping to hear from you soon. 


